

KURWONGBAH STATE SCHOOL P&C

Eacham Street PETRIE, Q, 4502

Telephone: (07) 3481 4333

Fax: (07) 3481 4300

STUDENT RESOURCE COLLECTION

Dear Fellow Parents,

Every year as we near the end of Term 4, our children begin bringing home their school supplies. This often includes items that are not required the following year as the children progress to the next grade but may be unused or still in excellent condition.

The P&C would like to establish a Student Resource Cupboard filled with these items for the purpose of assisting disadvantaged students in our school community who may not have access to all the items they require. This cupboard will be accessible by our teachers, who can discreetly collect the items a student may be missing and provide them to the student. In doing so, every student will be able to participate equally in the classroom with their own resources.

If you would like to participate by donating your student's end of year items, please complete, sign and return the donation slip below to your class teacher by November 5th. Your class teacher will withhold the donated items when returning your child's resources or you can drop off unwanted items to the Tuckshop or Uniform Shop before the end of term.

Kind Regards, Kurwongbah P&C Executive Mel Crowhurst, KC Mackenzie, Nick Ellis ______ Class: ______ Student Name: ____ Please donate the following items to the Student Resource Cupboard Unused Exercise books/Scrapbooks Display Book **Unused Glue Sticks** Sharpener **Colouring Pencils** Erasers **Writing Pencils** Pencil Case Whiteboard Markers Highlighters Scissors Clipboard Manilla Folders

Parent Signature _____